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Color Fazer is a simple and easy to use text color to html code converter. Here are some key features of "Color Fazer": ￭ Create up
to TEN COLOR GRADIENTS! ￭ Generate the complete HTML necessary for copying or you can save it as an HTML file. ￭

Ability to Add and Remove sets of colors (schemes). ￭ Ability to have the text Bold Italic Underlined or Centered. ￭ Choose as
many colors as your monitor supports. ￭ Ability to have the text Color Fazed. ￭ Even do coloring for bullets lists. ￭ Be all as much
as you can with your colors. The program is for beginners. It's easy to use. Features: 1. Create up to TEN COLOR GRADIENTS!
2. Generate the complete HTML necessary for copying or you can save it as an HTML file. 3. Ability to Add and Remove sets of

colors (schemes). 4. Ability to have the text Bold Italic Underlined or Centered. 5. Choose as many colors as your monitor
supports. 6. Ability to have the text Color Fazed. 7. Even do coloring for bullets lists. 8. Be all as much as you can with your colors.

9. Program is for beginners. 10. It's easy to use. 11. Basic Help on the Menu 12. How to use for this version (12.1.08): If you are
new to using the program, type in your text and choose the color scheme that you want from the Color Scheme Options... Color

Fazer Screen Shots: 1. Choose New Color Scheme and add as many colors as you want... 2. Click the blue line at the top to preview
the scheme... 3. Click Apply to make the Color Scheme. 4. Click the blue line at the top to return to the options. 5. Choose the

color scheme that you want... 6. Click the blue line at the top to return to the options. 7. Choose the text color that you want... 8. If
you want to use a gradient, click the Gradient Bar... 9. If you want to add a gradient, click the Gradient Bar... 10. Use the slider to

change the width of the gradient. 11. Type
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￭ Random: Generates a random set of colors. ￭ Invert: Inverts the colors. ￭ Schemes: Allows you to apply a scheme (pattern). ￭
Centered: Centers the text. ￭ Bold: Bolds the text. ￭ Italic: Italicizes the text. ￭ Underlined: Underlines the text. ￭ Text Color:
Choose from the color palette or enter your own colors. ￭ RGB Hex: Enter the RGB values of the hex codes in the "hex2rgb"
keymacro. ￭ Hex: Enter the hex color codes. ￭ RGB: Use the "hex2rgb" keymacro to get the RGB values of the hex codes. ￭

RGB/Hex: Use the "hex2rgb" keymacro to get the RGB values of the hex codes. ￭ RGB/HSV: Use the "hex2rgb" keymacro to get
the RGB values of the hex codes. ￭ RG/B: Use the "hex2rgb" keymacro to get the RGB values of the hex codes. ￭ RG/H: Use the
"hex2rgb" keymacro to get the RGB values of the hex codes. ￭ RG/S: Use the "hex2rgb" keymacro to get the RGB values of the

hex codes. ￭ HSV/B: Use the "hex2rgb" keymacro to get the RGB values of the hex codes. ￭ HSV/H: Use the "hex2rgb" keymacro
to get the RGB values of the hex codes. ￭ HSV/S: Use the "hex2rgb" keymacro to get the RGB values of the hex codes. ￭ HSV/A:

Use the "hex2rgb" keymacro to get the RGB values of the hex codes. ￭ HEX/A: Use the "hex2rgb" keymacro to get the RGB
values of the hex codes. ￭ HEX/B: Use the "hex2rgb" keymacro to get the RGB values of the hex codes. ￭ HEX/C: Use the
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Create up to TEN COLOR GRADIENTS! Create color gradients. With one click you can create your own cool color gradients.
Color Fazer can convert text color to gradient colors. Generate the complete HTML necessary for copying or you can save it as an
HTML file. Color Fazer can generate HTML code to copy to a web page. Color Fazer can easily generate a complete HTML tag to
add into your web page. Ability to Add and Remove sets of colors (schemes). Color Fazer has the ability to save as a color scheme.
There are 3 methods of saving color schemes: ￭ Via Copy ￭ Via Text ￭ Via HTML If you want the ability to remove colors from
schemes, Color Fazer can do that too. In addition, you can toggle between inverted and normal modes. Special Features like
Random Colors, Inverting the Colors, and Reversing the order of the Colors. Color Fazer has a special function that generates
random colors. The colors can be generated on the screen with a click of the mouse, a random color will be generated. Color Fazer
can also generate a custom random color. Choose as many colors as your monitor supports. Color Fazer supports as many colors as
your monitor's memory can hold. This way, you can have as many colors as your monitor can hold. Ability to have the text Bold
Italic Underlined or Centered. Color Fazer has an option that allows you to choose the text that will be bold, italic, underlined or
centered. Tips and Tricks: ￭ Save the generated HTML file to your computer's drive and open it from the save file location. ￭
Generate a sample gradient: Save your scheme and then open the "Color Fazer" and then open the scheme. ￭ Generate a Gradient
from an existing scheme: Choose the scheme and then save it as a scheme. ￭ To create a gradient using the scheme you previously
saved, simply choose the scheme and then open the scheme. ￭ To generate a sample gradient from an existing scheme, simply
choose the scheme and then open it. ￭ To save a gradient scheme as an HTML file, choose the scheme and then click "Save
Scheme As HTML" ￭ To generate a gradient scheme from a scheme saved as HTML, simply open the scheme and then

What's New in the Color Fazer?

This color to html code converter takes the RGB format color values and converts them to the HEX format so that you can
generate the HTML color code for a specific color. This tool is very easy to use. Just type in the RGB color code for your color
you want, and click the Generate Button. You can then view the HTML code with a simple mouse click. Alternatively, you can also
save the code to disk as an HTML file. Color Fazer uses the same scheme that Google does for it's Google Chrome Browser. You
can always change the colors back by using the default Red, Green, Blue values (RGB). Click "Show Code" for a complete HTML
Code that looks like the following: Note: you can edit the HTML Code if you wish. Instructions: ￭ To enter a color code you can:
a) Click on the "color" button to enter a new color, b) Type in the RGB value, c) Or simply use the "Click to get Color" feature that
looks like the picture below: If you click on the "Click to get Color" you will be taken to the rgb.com web site where you can enter
the RGB values for your color. ￭ To Create a Color Scheme you can: a) Click on the "Color Scheme" button and select a Color
Scheme, b) Type in the RGBA values for your color, c) Or simply use the "Click to get Color Scheme" feature that looks like the
picture below: If you click on the "Click to get Color Scheme" you will be taken to the FazerColor.com web site where you can
select your scheme. ￭ To Add or Remove a color scheme you can: a) Click on the "Color Scheme" button and select a Color
Scheme, b) Click on the "+" and then "Add" and use the Select Color window to add a new color scheme, c) Or simply use the
"Click to get Color Scheme" feature that looks like the picture below: If you click on the "Click to get Color Scheme" you will be
taken to the FazerColor.com web site where you can select your scheme. ￭ To change a color scheme just click on the color that
you want to change, then click the "Remove" button, then you can change the color scheme to
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System Requirements For Color Fazer:

* Power requirements: 64-bit system with a physical and virtual memory of 4GB or more * Hard disk space: 2GB of free disk
space * Processor: 2 GHz or faster processor * Internet connection * Listening to an MP3 file, Web page, podcast, or music player
* Sufficient memory (RAM) to play the game * Use high-resolution graphics settings (such as 1280 x 1024) * Monitor with a
resolution of 1024 x 768 Download Size: On platforms other than Windows, the size of a download may vary
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